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Comments: This letter is addressed to request the denial of the exploration drilling permit near Pe Sla. The Pe

Sla sacred site holds immense spiritual significance for the Lakota people, and there exists a profound

connection to the universe emanating from this sacred location. The proposed drilling locations encroach upon

protected areas within the Pe Sla sacred site. I firmly believe that this permit should be denied to safeguard the

sacredness of this area and ensure the well-being of the future generations of the Lakota people. 


